
From: Andre Vasher  

Sent: Wednesday, June 11, 2014 7:51 AM 
To: Planning 

Subject: Jesuit's Petition 

 

 
My name is Andre Vasher and I live in Ward 5 .  I am writing in support of the Jesuits’ 
petition to receive a special exception use so that they can live at 1919 Wayne Street.  I 
have known the Jesuits for 10 years and believe they would not only be good neighbors 
but also continue to contribute to the well being of Ann Arbor as they have for the past 
ten years.  They are men of peace and only wish they could live next door to me. 
  
I also ask that you change the date of the Planning Commission public hearing and vote 
so that all members of the Planning Commission can be present to hear and vote on 
this very important issue. 
Again, I ask that you please vote  in favor of the Jesuits’ petition. 
  
I vote in every election and will watch your votes with great interest. 
  
Sincerely, 
Andre Vasher 
487 Dunnington  
Ann Arbor 
 

 


